
 
Workshop on Bokeh Photography 

3rd November 2016 

Brief Report 

 

Photobug, the photography society organized a workshop on Bokeh Photography for its 

members. The workshop was held in the college premises. The workshop started at 2:00 

pm. Mr. Manav Chugh and Mr. Shobhit Gupta, Head Co-ordinators of the society 

prepared all the set-up for hands on training session. They first explained the concept 

and importance of Bokeh Photography. After this they gave hands-on training to all the 

participants. Using different objects and background lighting, the participants played 

with aperture settings to capture some very beautiful images. Thirteen members of the 

society participated in the useful workshop. The workshop helped all the participants to 

understand the use of aperture settings and create bokeh effect in their photographs. 

 

 
 


